
 

  

 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE #10 

FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE 

930 ZONE RECYCLED WATER RESERVOIR PROJECT 

 

SATURDAY WORK 
 

DATE:  August 19, 2013 

 

Dear Resident:  

 

The Inland Empire Utilities Agency’s (IEUA) recycled water reservoir construction 

project is underway.  On Saturday, August 24, 2013, IEUA’s contractor 

will be working on site from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

 

POSSIBLE INCONVENIENCES:  Noise levels will remain within the City’s noise ordinance 

levels. Slow moving construction equipment. 

 

WORK HOURS:  8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Saturday   

 

For questions or comments, please contact Michelle O’Brien at 909-993-1501.  

 

Funding for this project has been provided in full or in part through an agreement with the State 

Water Resources Control Board and the Environmental Protection Agency.  The contents of this 

document do not necessarily reflect the views and policies of either the State Water Resources 

Control Board or the Environmental Protection Agency, nor does mention of trade names or 

commercial products constitute endorsement or recommendation for use. (Gov. Code § 7550, 40 

CFR § 31.20.) 

 

For construction updates, please visit www.ieua.org.  The City of Chino Hills website at 

www.chinohills.org will also provide you with a link to IEUA’s website. 

http://www.ieua.org/
http://www.chinohills.org/

